
 

 

 

 

Date: 08th July, 2024 

 

To 

The Listing Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Phirozee Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, 25th Floor 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Sub: Reply to the clarification sought on price movement of the shares of the 
company. 

Ref:  Email Dated July 05, 2024/L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/ 2024-2025 / 2435 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to your email dated July 05, 2024 having reference no. 
L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/ 2024-2025 / 2435. 

 

We would like to clarify that the Company has been regularly sharing all 
information/announcement that may have a bearing on the operation/performance of 
the company including all price sensitive information with the stock exchange. 

 

The Company also confirms that it is not aware of any price sensitive information which 
is required to be intimated to the Stock Exchange as per Regulation 30 and that has not 
been intimated to the Stock Exchange. 

 



 

 

Therefore, the movement in the Company's share price is entirely attributable to market 
circumstances, which appear to be driven by the market and over which the Company 
neither has any control nor is aware of the underlying causes. 

 

The Company reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down in Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and we will keep the Stock Exchange duly informed 
of any information as required under the said regulations as and when any such event 
occurs. 

 

We trust the above clarifies and request you to take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you, 

 
For Innokaiz India Limited 
 

 
Balakrishnan Sukumarbalakrishnan  
Managing Director  
DIN: 06464374 
 

 

 


